
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

IFB# 20-003 

WASTE COLLECTION AND RECYCLING SERVICES –  
MULTIPLE PROPERTIES 

 
The Pinellas County Housing Authority (PCHA), Largo, Florida, is 
requesting bids from qualified contractors interested in providing waste 
collection and recycling services at four (4) PCHA properties in 
accordance with the requirements of PCHA and the U.S. Department 
of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 
 
IFB# 20-003 document packages will be ready for distribution on 
Thursday, June 4, 2020.  A Pre-Bid Conference will be held on 
Monday, June 15, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. The meeting will be in a virtual 
format and an addendum will follow with log-in details. 
Participation is not mandatory but is highly recommended. Bids 
are due by 2:00 p.m. on Monday, June 29, 2020. 
 
If you are interested in submitting a bid, please fax your request for an 
IFB package to (727) 489-0799, or send an email to:  
dleishman@pinellashousing.com.  If you are hearing or speech-
impaired, call the TDD number-(800) 955-8770, or TTY number-(800) 
955-8771, for further assistance. 
 

 
 

 
 


